
               INSKIP ST. PETER’S C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 
               Learning, Loving and Living with Jesus 

 

              Compassion Friendship Respect Forgiveness Trust Thankfulness 
 

Keep your roots deep in Jesus Christ the Lord, build your lives on him  
and always be thankful.  Colossians 2:7 

 

Newsletter for Week Commencing Monday 20th May 2024 
 

It’s a non-uniform day on Friday, if possible, rather than £1 please donate something we 
can use as a prize on our tombola or raffle at the summer fayre. Thank you 

We break up at 3.30pm on Friday for our half term holiday, returning on Monday 3rd 
June at 8.50am.  

 

Congratulation to our Year 6s who completed their national SATs last week, they have 
all worked so diligently towards them, staying for after school booster sessions and 
working at home on top of their full school day! We are all so proud of their 
determination to do their best, they truly deserve the coloured hoodies funded by our 
Friends events which commemorate their Year group’s time with us, which they can 
now wear as after SATs school uniform.  Here’s a photo of them celebrating with their 
class teachers straight after the last SAT! 
 

 
 



 
Please do take a look at your child’s class blog page, our teachers are proud of the 
fantastic activities they plan for their classes and post new blogs weekly for you to 
enjoy.  https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/children 

 



School Calendar   (New items in bold) 
 

Friday 24th May Non-Uniform Day 

Friday 24th May Library Van Visit 

Friday 24th May Finish for half term  

Monday 3rd June Open for second half of summer term 

Wednesday 5th June Year group photos 

Friday 7th June Drop your jumble at school for tomorrow’s sale 

Saturday 8th June Jumble Sale 10am – 12pm in the School Hall 

Friday 14th June Library Van Visit 

Friday 21st June Sports Day 

Friday 28th June Non–Uniform Day 

Monday 1st July Move Up Day 

Tuesday 2nd July Lower School Educational Visit 

Thursday 4th July Middle School and Upper School Educational Visit 

Saturday 6th July Summer Fayre 

Thursday 11th and Friday 12th July Year 5 and 6 Bikeability Training 

Tuesday 16th July End of Term Disco 

Wednesday 17th July Year 6 Leavers Fun Day 

Friday 19th July School ends for pupils for the summer 

Wednesday 4th September School reopens for pupils 

 

We wish a VERY VERY happy birthday to these people who are enjoying having a May 
birthday! 
 
Lilly happy birthday for the 17th May 
Miss Langley happy birthday for the 19th May  
Maddison happy birthday for the 22nd May 
Jacob happy birthday for the 23rd May 
James happy birthday for the 26th May  
Lewis happy birthday for the 30th May  
 

 

 


